
Paula Schlinger


From: Paula Schlinger


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 2:55 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Important request


Dear Ms. Roberts,


According to your resume you have no educational background in science, meteorology, or anything that


qualifies you to weigh in on weather forecasting. You are just a political hack that serves a corrupt


president. And your lack of integrity is clear when you issue statements that contradict the people in your


agency who are qualified and who put out accurate forecasts.


Hurricanes are dangerous and people need the best possible information. You have just damaged the


credibility of the very agency that U.S. citizens depend on for such information, destroying our trust in one


of the most important agencies in our federal government. I am appalled that my tax dollars pay your


salary.


If you had any self respect you would apologize to your agency's fine scientists and to the American people.


Then you would resign.


Shame on you,


Emily Doright
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